
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

A reminder …   
… that students return to school on Monday 31st 
October 2002, all students should be on the 
school site by 8:25am. Thank you. 
 
We expect all students to return in their full 
school uniform, appropriate footwear and 
following our expectations around appearance. 
Students should not be wearing black leggings or 
black skirts. 
 
As a reminder, you can get information about our 
school uniform expectations on our website: 
School uniform (hermitageacademy.co.uk) 
 
Also, the school will be closed to students on 
Friday 25th November 2022. 

 
Breakfast club: 
We have a breakfast club on offer for our 
students. It starts at 7:50am each day and 
finishes at around 8:20am. 
 
Students can get toast, cereal, fruit juice, milk and 
water, followed by a small number of activities. 
 
The cost is 50p per day and is charged at the start 
of each week from ParentPay accounts. 
 
If you would like to book a place, then please 
contact Mrs Simpson at Student Reception.  
 

Snacks at breaktime: 
Our catering team have been looking into 
different options for students at break time. We 
are happy to share that after half term, should 
they wish, students can purchase: 
Two slices of toast and spread – 32p, with jam 
35p, two crumpets and spread – 55p, porridge 
pot and fruit – 80p, Kelloggs apple bar – 70p, 
Kelloggs Frostie bar – 55p, Alpen bar – 50p. 

Dates for your diary: 
Date: Event: 
Wednesday 2nd 
November, 3:30pm – 
6pm  

Year 7 Form Tutor 
Evening 

Thursday 3rd 
November, 5pm – 
6pm 

Year 11 
Revision/Support 
Event 

Autumn assessments:  
After half-term all students will sit autumn term 
assessments.  

Students (and parents/carers) have access to the 
revision lists and assessment dates via the 
school’s website and class teachers. Autumn 
revision lists (hermitageacademy.co.uk)  

Assessment windows: Year groups: 

w/c Monday 31st 
October – Friday 11th 
November  

Years 7, 8, 9 and 10 
assessments 

Wednesday 9th 
November – Friday 18th 
November 

Year 13 part-mock 
series 

Monday 14th November 
– Thursday 24th 
November 

Year 11 part-mock 
series 

Monday 28th November 
– Tuesday 6th December 

Year 12 assessments 

Finally … 

If there are any issues or worries that you may 
have – then please get in touch with the school. If 
we do not know about something, we cannot 
deal with it. We will always support our students, 
and their families, in any way that we are able.               

Have a restful break. 
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